
Senator Michael Dunleavy
Chairman Senate Labor and Commerce Committee
State Capitol Room 510
Juneau AK, 99801
(907) 465-6011

Subject: SB 190
March 27, 2014

Dear Senator Dunleavy,

Based on assurances by the staff of SB190’s sponsor that the word “delegate” in the first paragraph does not apply 
to section “b”,  it appears the concerns expressed in my letter, dated March 17, 2014, have been addressed.

I would like to take this opportunity to thank you and your staff and Senator Huggins and his staff for the work 
on CS SB190.

I would like for my letter of March 17, 2014 to remain in the documentation for SB190.

Respectfully

Joe Want
907-750-4736
wantj43@gmail.com


